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If this legislation is about piling up more complicated laws, regulations, rules, 

restrictions for gun retailers, If it’s about higher licensing requirements and fees, If it’s 

about shifting blame and punishing gun store owners then I oppose HB 3076  

  

I can’t help but view HB 3076 as an attempt to punish and regulate State Gun 

retailers out of business and to further restrict gun sales in Oregon.   

 

Federal Firearms Licenses are issued to eligible people by the ATF in accordance 

with the Gun Control Act of 1968 and must be renewed every three years.  

 

 


